
Every child will learn to read and love to read.
We read as a reader, we read as a writer and we read for

pleasure.

World Book Day - Thursday 2nd March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

The theme for World Book Day 2023 is ‘You Are a Reader!’. World Book Day organisers want to see more
children with a lifelong habit of reading. They want to communicate that lives can be changed through a love
of books and reading.

What's Happening at Manor Way on World Book Day?

At Manor Way, we believe that bedtime stories are a perfect way to bond with
your child, set up important routines and, most importantly, to enjoy a story and
enter a magical world created by words. To encourage more reading at bedtime,
we are asking children to come into school dressed in their pyjamas World Book
Day and we will share a bedtime story with some milk and biscuits at the end of
the day.

This year, we will also be holding a bring and buy book sale. If your child has any
books they have outgrown and wish to donate to the sale, they can start to bring
them in from tomorrow until 01/03/23. Throughout the day on World Book Day,
children will have the opportunity to visit the book sale and purchase books that
capture their interest. All money raised will continue to help purchase new reading
books for our Author of the Month programme.

During World Book Day we will also:

● have our World Book Day assembly where we will talk about this event and be introduced to the
activities taking place during the day!

● ‘Ring a Bell Read’ - whenever the children hear the school bell ring they pick up their book and read.
This can happen at any point in the day so the children have to be ready to read…

● give children the opportunity to share their favourite stories with a friend in their own class
● take part in a variety of book themed challenges and

activities

We look forward to having a great day celebrating reading
across the school!

Lisa Buffery - Executive Headteacher

Georgina Golden - English Lead Practitioner for Windsor
Academy Trust


